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Dear Board Members: 

 

It doesn’t seem possible that the year has flown by so quickly!  While 

the holidays will certainly look differently this year, we are prepared to 

adapt as needed to maximize health and fitness options and engage 

our membership.  Here’s what’s been happening! 

 

The Y received notification that we have received full forgiveness on 

our PPP loan, which is great news!!  A huge shout-out to Mariam 

Lesnewski and John Dowd, as well as all the members of the Finance 

Committee!  The process was a tedious and time-consuming one, but 

one that has paid off. 

 

We have begun to offer more family-oriented events which have really 

been successful!  Halloween at the Y was hosted outdoors this year, 

with some very creative offerings, such as a drive-in movie and trunk-

or-treating.  The branches are now planning their Winter Wonderland 

events! 

 

Our Child Care Education Programs continue to grow as we operate 

under strict guidelines.  A mini-session of Virtual Preschool has been 

added this month for our youngest students.  We continue to remain 

flexible to meet the needs of our families. 

 

Our Child Care Centers also received over $113,000 in Stabilization 

Grants from the NJ Department of Human Services, Division of Family 

Development, which was a huge help in supporting costs including 

rent, staffing and PPE equipment. 

 

During this time of uncertainty, we take each day as it comes, hoping 

for the best but prepared for the worst.  I wish each of you and happy 

and healthy holiday season.  It is a time to contemplate not only all 

the blessings in our life, but to be thankful that 2021 is going to be a 

healthier and happier year! 
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D:/Videos/Child Care Video_2020.mp4
https://youtu.be/33hqWdlYtVs
https://youtu.be/33hqWdlYtVs
https://gf.me/u/y4y9bf


 

Page 3 



 

Page 4 

Have an article or item of interest for the newsletter? 

Please submit to Veronica Vargas at 

veronica.vargas@ymcaofmewsa.org. 

 

mailto:veronica.vargas@ymcaofmewsa.org.
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http://www.fivedaysofaction.org
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EDISON 

UPCOMING BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS 
 December 16   January 27  February 24 

 

Humbled By Your Service ran a coat drive for 

those less fortunate in our communities.  Their 

goal was to collect 200 brand new coats for men, 

women and children.  Not surprisingly, they 

collected 281 coats to be donated to a local 

church and distributed to individuals in need.  

Some of the coats were also dropped off at 

Ashiana, a Manavi safe home for women.  Great 

job to Alka and her team!! 
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Metuchen’s Planksgiving Winner! 

South Amboy raffled off two bikes at their Halloween 

Spooktacular.  Over 75 people were at the event! 

All the branches held their annual Thanksgiving food drive 

(shown above, Edison Y). 

Annmarie Sabovick, South 

Amboy  Healthy Living 

Director and daughter 

enjoy the branch’s 

Halloween festivities. 
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Teen Leader’s Club meets outside! 
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AT THE Y! 

METUCHEN YMCA 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11 

4:00-6:00 P.M. 

 

 Lit-up Playground 

Wonderland! 

 Holiday-themed games 

and crafts 

 Photo Booth 

 Hot Cocoa Bar 

 

SOUTH AMBOY YMCA 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 6 

11:00 A.M.-2:00 P.M. 

 

 Outdoor Zumba Class 

 Vendors/Food Trucks 

 Live Music 

 Photo Booth 

 Crafts/Games 

 Hot Cocoa Bar 

EDISON YMCA 

 

 Stay tuned for details on 

our January family event! 
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Metuchen members Mr. 

and Mrs. Wong 

(pictured left) donated 

a brand new Ping-Pong 

table along with a 

$1,000 donation. A 

ribbon cutting was 

done with the donors 

playing the very first 

game! 

-Contributed by Julisa 

Joaquim

GRANT AND DONOR RECOGNITION 

NJ DEPT OF $113,000  COVID-19 Stabilization Grant 

HUMAN SERVICES    for all child care sites 

 

NEW YORK LIFE FOUNDATION $500 Employee volunteer award 

 (Seema Pande) 
 

Visit https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/about-us/annual-report  

to view the Annual Report and see a full listing of our 2020 donors. 

You can make an impact this holiday season! Simply shop at smile.amazon.com/ch/22-1487616 and 

AmazonSmile will donate to our Y, at no cost to you.  

Edgar Early Learning Center kindergarteners 

celebrated the Thanksgiving season by 

decorating their class room with some fall 

crafts, and they even made their own 

pumpkin muffins!  They also wrote what 

they were thankful for on the turkey’s 

feathers! 

https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/about-us/annual-report
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F22-1487616%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0NDNtoM7K9hXa7Jft-31x3rVVfP1DVJcjY4TTEKcnwR2_vQ8cD6uE6d-k&h=AT1R1RpRRAU1va5Eju8CG5jwIjHDtjxv3z7yVk2x0cpk6jsVLhzgwyoAvGv3LNlRYqxiwnRAHkTJcS6rF8Qy1qrtNPKAZ_JO3u2dbhlwH
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MISSED AN ISSUE? 

All Board newsletters can be 

found on the YMCA website at 

http://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/

about-us/assocation-newsletter. 
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